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Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)

From: Panzer, Tanya (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 9:59 AM
To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul); Moser, Lynn (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: Assessment Payments for 1016 Aurora Ave

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Q3 2019/CG1904E3/190162 - $90.39 Paid on 5/12/2020 
Q4 2019/CG2001E4/200118 - $85.63 Paid $9.61 on 5/12/2020 (Remaining owing $76.02) 
Q1 2020/CG2002E3/200138 - $86.88 (Amount is still owing) 
Q2 2020/CG2003B4/200146 - $91.61 (Invoice goes out 7/17/2020) 
 
 
 
 
Tanya J Panzer 
Assessment Technician 
Office of Financial Services 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, Suite 700 
7th Floor City Hall, Saint Paul MN 55102 
M: 651-266-8858 D: 651-266-6153 F: 651-266-8541 
Assessment Look Up – www.stpaul.gov/assessments 
 

From: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 9:49 AM 
To: Panzer, Tanya (CI-StPaul) <tanya.panzer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Moser, Lynn (CI-StPaul) <lynn.moser@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: Assessment Payments for 1016 Aurora Ave 
 
Hello, 
 
Would you be able to get back to me about 1016 Aurora by this afternoon? I have to get the file in for a legislative 
hearing. 
 
Thanks! 
 
 

Clare Pillsbury 
Management Assistant I 
Saint Paul Public Works 
800 City Hall Annex, 25 West 4th Street
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8862 
F: 651-266-6222 
Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

www.stpaul.gov/garbage 

 



2

 
 
 

From: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)  
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2020 11:23 AM 
To: Panzer, Tanya (CI-StPaul) <tanya.panzer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Moser, Lynn (CI-StPaul) <lynn.moser@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Assessment Payments for 1016 Aurora Ave 
 
Good morning, 
 
The property owner stated that they submitted a payment of $100 for the Quarter 4 2019 assessment. Can you check 
and see whether this payment was made, and if so, when? 
 
Thank you! 
 

Clare Pillsbury 
Management Assistant I 
Saint Paul Public Works 
800 City Hall Annex, 25 West 4th Street
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8862 
F: 651-266-6222 
Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

www.stpaul.gov/garbage 

 
 


